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30th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 

 
Poppy Appeal 

 
Poppies will be available to purchase from Monday, 5th November. Children may bring in a donation 
for The Royal British Legion in exchange for a poppy.  
 
This year, in addition to Poppies, The Royal British Legion have supplied us with rulers, pencils, pencil 
sharpeners, erasers and reflectors. The prices for these items are as follows:- 
 
Ruler                           - £1.00 
Pencil                          - 50p 
Pencil sharpener       - 50p 
Eraser                          - 50p  
Reflectors                   - 50p 
 
Please note we have a limited stock of these additional items and they will be sold on a first come 
first served basis. All monies to come into school in a named envelope or purse please. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher    
 
 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


